
2018 Annual Report

The City’s 2018 Annual Report will be considered at the
June 24, 2019 Council meeting at 6:30 p.m. in the City Hall
Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River.

Community members are welcome to present comments
on the Annual Report at the beginning of the meeting at
6:30 p.m. (5 minute maximum per person).

Send written comments by email to info@campbellriver.ca
or deliver or mail to City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell
River, BC, V9W 4C7 by 4 p.m. Friday June 21st.

Copies of the 2018 Annual Report will be available as of
June 7, 2019 in the Finance Department at City Hall or on
the City’s website at www.campbellriver.ca/annual-report

DOES YOUR ORGANIZATION CURRENTLY
RECEIVE A PERMISSIVE PROPERTY TAX
EXEMPTION? IF YES,YOUWILL NEED TO

REAPPLY THIS YEAR!!!

The City’s current Permissive Tax Exemption (PTE) Bylaws

expire in 2019 so all PTE recipients will need to reapply to

be considered for an exemption in 2020 and beyond.

PTE applications, along with all supporting documentation,

will be accepted until 4:30 p.m. Friday, June 21, 2019 for

2020 exemptions.

Applications are available on the City website at

www.campbellriver.ca by selecting: Your City Hall / Advisory

Committees / Community Partnership Committee. Paper

copies are available from City Hall. Submit applications

to the attention of Dennis Brodie, Finance Operations

Supervisor, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River,

BC V9W 4C7.

Permissive property tax exemptions are available for

property that is either owned or held by a church,

charitable, philanthropic or non-profit organization that

meets the requirements prescribed by Section 224 of the

Community Charter and City Council’s Finance Policy.

For further information or clarification on the application

process please contact Dennis Brodie, Finance Reporting

Supervisor, by telephone at 250-286-5754 or by email at

dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca.

2019 Community Beautification Grants
Program in the Works

City Council is considering proposed 2019 beautification
partnering agreements with the Campbellton
Neighbourhood Association, Pier Street Association,
Downtown Heart of the City Business Improvement
Association and Willow Point Business Improvement Area
Society. Under the agreements, these associations would
receive up to $10,000 each for improvements to public
spaces in these commercial areas by adding features such
as lighting, banners and flowers.

The City advertises the proposed partnering agreements
as prescribed by Section 21 of
the Community Charter, and Council will give final
consideration to these agreements on June 24, 2019.

For more information or to see copies of the agreements,
visit City Hall at 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday
through Friday, excluding holidays. For inquiries
concerning the proposed assistance please contact
Chris Osborne – Long Range Planning & Sustainability
Supervisor by phone at 250-286-5745, or by email at
chris.osborne@campbellriver.ca.


